
 

Memorandum  

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Ryan Spitzer 

Date: 5/6/2021 
 

Re:      Resolution No 2021-09 – Law Enforcement Mutual Aid Agreement 

 

 

 

Overview: 

 

In May of 2018, The Police Department signed the last MOU for Mutual Aid. The MOU is 

expiring June 1, 2021 and needs to be signed again for another 3-year term. The Agreement 

allows us to ask for police resources in a time of need and also send police resources to 

surrounding jurisdictions. It also allows for officers to have the same rights as those officers in 

the jurisdiction they are helping. The last agreement all Mecklenburg County Police Departments 

except Cornelius signed on.  

 

If the Town wants to participate in a Mutual Aid Agreement it must be adopted by the Town 

Council per State Code.  

 

Attachments: 

 

Resolution No. 2021-09 

List of Past Participating Jurisdictions 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Approve the Mutual Aid Agreement 

 

.  

 


